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February 18, 1994

Mr. Robert A. Sim .

'5266 Beeler Street
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15217

,

Dear Mr. Sim:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION CONCERNING NAVY NUCLEAR SUBMARINES

I am responding to your letter of February 7, 1994, in which you requested
information concerning the lifecycle of nuclear submarines. The Nuclear
Regulatory Commission does not have responsibility for the' licensing of Navy
nuclear submarines and cannot provide the information that you have requested.
The Department of the Navy has responsibility for nuclear powered submarines. ;

Their public information office can be contacted at:

Navy Public Information
Chief of Naval Information
2000 Navy Pentagon
Washington, DC 20350-2000

,
,

Best of luck on your research project.

Sincerely,
,

Original signed by:

Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non- Power Reactors and Decommissioning :

Project Directorate
Division of Operating Reactor. Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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~g UNITED STATES

8' NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONc n

$ <$ WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

k .... / February 18, 1994

Mr. Robert A. Sim
5266 Beeler Street
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15217

Dear Mr. Sim:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION CONCERNING NAVY NUCLEAR SUBMARINES

I am responding to your letter of February 7,1994, in which you requested
information concerning the lifecycle of nuclear submarines. The Nuclear
Regulatory Commission does not have responsibility for the licensing of Navy
nuclear submarines and cannot provide the information that you have requested.
The Department of the Navy has responsibility for nuclear powered submarines.
Their public information office can be contacted at:

Navy Public Information
Chief of Naval Information
2000 Navy Pentagon
Washington, DC 20350-2000

Best of luck on your research project.

Sincerely,

'

-

Seymo r H. Weiss, Director
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate

Division of Operating Reactor Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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